From: libby didsbury || NN
Sent: 04 June 2025 21:32

To: Section 62A Applications Non Major <section62anonmajor@planninginspectorate.gov.uk>
Subject: Planning number S62A/2025/0101 at 7 Belvedere Road BS6 7JG

Good evening

I am writing to voice my objections to the planning permissions for development of 7
Belvedere Road. | have lived at || or many years. Since moving
here | have seen 4 of the house taken over and developed into nursing homes. | am
strongly against any further development as it is affecting the residents of the area
extremely negatively. This is a residential neighborhood and 2 large care homes on one
busy road is more than enough. It's inconsiderate of the residents of the road, the care
home residents and the staff to allow any further work. It's already gone too far. The
parking situation has worsened to such a bad degree now. It's having negative effects
for everyone involved as you have already been notified of many times.

Libby Didsbury





